
 

 

 
PROPOSED TE TAI O POUTINI PLAN 

THE COMBINED DISTRICT PLAN FOR THE WEST COAST 
EXTENSION TO SUBMISSION PERIOD 

 

 
Due to continued high levels of interest in the Proposed Te Tai o Poutini Plan, the submission period 

has been extended to 5.00pm, Friday 11 November 2022.  
 

Should members of the public have questions about what the Proposed Plan means for them, or how 
to make a submission, please call 0508 800 118, email ttpp@info.nz or visit the West Coast Regional 

Council Offices at 388 Main South Road, Greymouth.  

 
The Proposed Plan can be accessed at www.ttpp.nz or at a local library near you. For a full list of 

locations the Proposed Plan is displayed at, check online at www.ttpp.nz or call 0508 800 118. 
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